
 
 

October 2024 
Save the Date 

3rd   
Parents’ Social at 
5pm 
Details to follow 

14th   
Indigenous 
Peoples’ Day - 
FHS Closed 

15th   

 
Underwood 
Family Farms 
Pumpkin Patch 
Field Trip 
Details to Follow 
 

16th  
Parents Club 
Zoom Meeting 
6pm-7pm 

24th  Halloween Party 
Sign Up 

31st 
Halloween Party 
Parade 
See upcoming Events 
for details 

Firehouse School 
1923 North Allen Ave. 
Altadena, CA 91001 

(626) 798-2865 
www.firehouseschool.com 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Parents Club News 
 

Fall is finally here and school is in 
full swing. Parents Club thanks 
the returning members and 
extends a heartfelt welcome to 
the new members who came to 
September’s meeting. Everyone 
is welcome to attend! The next 
meeting of the year is 
Wednesday, October 16th from 
6-7pm on zoom. A link will be sent 
out.   
 
Curriculum 
 
Thank you to all the parents who 
attended Back to School Night. It 
was a success. We look forward 
to working with your children this 
year. 
 
The curriculum for each class is 
posted in the room. Please feel 
free to review the curriculum and 
ask your child’s teacher any 
questions you may have. Arts and 
crafts will be related to lessons, 
seasons, and holidays.  
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Underwood Family Farms 
Pumpkin Patch Field Trip is on 
Friday, October 15th. This is a 
great time for all. This is a real 
working farm so attendees must 
wear closed toe shoes and bring 
water. Please do not forget to 
bring a sack lunch/water for 
yourself and your child. Entrance 
fees and $10 per person.  
 
Annual Halloween Parade and 
Party will be on October 31st.  
Children should come in 
costumes over day clothes. Bring 
a bag for costumes. No weapons 
please. Join us for the festivities. 
We need at least 4 volunteers to 
man the parade route and hand 
out treats as well as chaperones 

to walk with the children. The 
parade starts promptly at 9:30am! 
 
Friendly Reminders 
 
● Pull your cars right up to the 

front of the school so that 
others may park behind you. It 
is for everyone’s safety. Be 
aware of space, it is possible to 
park 4 vehicles side by side. 
 

● School is a Nut Free Zone! 
Nothing with nuts please. 

 
● Be sure we have an updated 

email and contact info for you 
with your child’s name. 

 
● Be sure you inform school if 

your child is out sick. 
 
● Be conscious of your child’s 

health, illness spreads quickly. 
Please keep your child home if 
they are sick. 

 
● Tuition checks are due on or 

before the 5th of each month – 
late fees will be assessed. 

 
● Reminder, every Friday 

children need to wear the red 
Firehouse School T-Shirt. This 
is mandatory. 

 

 
A Special Thank You… 
 
Thank you, parents, for attending 
Back to School night! 
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